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As a resident of the City of Chicago and Benton Harbor Michigan in the United States
- a life long consumer of Great Lakes fresh drinking water, I implore the Canadian
Government to say no additional Nuclear Waste on the Great Lakes and to reject the
Deep Geologic Repository Project for Low and Intrmediate Level Radioactive Waste!

Respectfully,
Kimberly Tapio-Nuzzo 

Kim Tapio-Nuzzo
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